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Pebruary 15, 1945.

Mr. sm Tﬂ-ylcr; Bpm"tl Editora
Des lMoines Register and Tribune,
Des Moines 4, Iowa. - ,

Dear "Secretary™:

Thanks wry much for your ﬂna article that you

mm in your January 24th issue of your fine paper. I had
the dope on several of the boys but I believe they thought
1 was just spoofing. Anyhow, they lmow now, don't they?

Itmgoodotyou mlundyow awpor'eand I
deeply appreciate the same. |

1 hope to see you when we pla}r -at Ames onmmh
end.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

 Director of Physical Education,
FCA:AH ' ?nrlity Basketball Coach.



